
	 	 	 	 	 	

News Bulletin 
During the Interregnum a shortened bulletin, in place of the 
Newsletter, will be circulated at intervals with Service Dates, 
essential information and Items of Interest for the chaplaincy. 
 

CHURCH SERVICES  
Said Eucharistic Service Sundays at 10:30am from 12th September – 10th October  

Mid-week Said Eucharist on Wednesdays at 10:30am 
 

         

 FROM BISHOP MICHAEL LANGRISH   
 
I am very much looking forward to my five weeks with you and 
hopefully to meeting you all during that time.  
In 2013 I retired having been Bishop of Exeter for 14 years.  Prior 
to that I had a ministry in parishes and education, was a Canon 
of Coventry Cathedral and Bishop of Birkenhead.  Since 
retirement I have acted as an Assistant Bishop in the Dioceses 
of Chichester and Europe.  It has been a particular privilege to 
work alongside several parishes and chaplaincies as they have 
gone through a period of uncertainty or difficulty, helping them 
to plan with confidence for their future.  It is for this reason that 
Bishop Robert has asked me to carry out this visit on his behalf.  

To plan for the future, it is necessary to understand the present, and understanding in my 
experience comes from speaking honestly and listening carefully.  I will be discussing with 
the Wardens and Council how best this might be achieved.  But I would also invite any 
member of the congregation of Saint Edward the Confessor to be directly in touch to 
make arrangements to meet and share experiences and aspirations, hopes and 
concerns.  I am married with children and grandchildren and my wife, Esther will be joining 
me in Lugano from 21st September.                                Email: michael@langrish.me.uk 
    

 
During the first weeks of his stay with us, Bishop Michael will be available for meetings on 
Saturdays, Sundays, Wednesdays and Thursdays including the evening. However, if any of those 
options are impossible, the Bishop will do his best to find a time to meet with you. Contact details 
above plus church office phone: 091 968 11 49  
 
 

After our “Climate Sunday” Family Service at the beginning of Sept and the 

 re-commissioning of the teaching team, Sunday School is back … hurray!  

Lessons start this Sunday 12th and continue on the 26thSept. Next month 17th and 

24th of October. We look forward to welcoming back our younger disciples, as 

we explore through story telling, role play, prayer and songs how Jesus walks 

with us each day to guide, protect and love us as we grow together in Christ ☺  

	
PARKING is available during every Sunday morning Service inside the parking garage 
of the ProCrea Clinic next door to the church		 Website www.stedwards.ch 

May our struggles and our concern for this 
planet never take away the joy of our hope.   

– Pope Francis, Laudato Si’, 244


